

ROSSER ELEMENTARY SCHOOL PAC

4375 PANDORA STREET, BURNABY, BC V5C 2B6 PHONE: (604) 296-9027 EMAIL: ROSSER.PAC@BURNABYSCHOOLS.CA

September 2024

Dear Rosser Parents and Guardians,

As we welcome a new school year at Rosser, we're excited to embark on this journey with our students and staff. This year, the Parent Advisory Council (PAC) is thrilled to introduce a new fundraising initiative that will offer tax receipts for your contributions.

Optional PAC Contribution via School Cash Online

Your PAC donations are vital in enriching our students' educational experiences. Contributions help fund a variety of extra-curricular activities, including field trips, special guest speakers, sports programs, and special lessons. While donations are optional, reaching our goal of 50% of families contributing \$30 each would enable us to raise \$2,280. This funding will significantly support our students and enhance their learning opportunities, while also assisting families in need.

Here are some examples of how your contributions will be used:

Student Planner:	\$1,000
In-Line Skating:	\$2,300
Hip Hop Program:	\$2,300
Tennis Program:	\$2,300
Library Book Refresh:	\$500
Earthquake Preparedness Kiosk:	\$400
Projector:	\$9,000
Enriching supplemental classroom materials:	\$2,400

We are committed to providing these valuable resources and activities to our school community. With your support, we can continue to make a meaningful difference and create lasting impacts for our students.

As you consider your charitable contributions this year, please keep Rosser in mind. Your generosity helps us foster a legacy of excellence.

To contribute, please use the following School Cash Online Link: ttps://burnaby.schoolcashonline.com

If you have any questions, don't hesitate to reach out to us at: rosser.pac@burnabyschools.ca

Thank you for your continued support!

Warm regards,

Rosser Parent Advisory Council (PAC)